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As we reach the Easter break, we would all like to wish you a restful and enjoyable two weeks. This
term has been filled with a huge variety of opportunities and we continue to be so proud of how hard all
of our children work and contribute to the school. We had a staff meeting this week where we planned
many events for the summer term, which we will share with you at the beginning of Term 5.

| would also like to say a special thank you and good luck to Mrs Turner who is leaving us today. She
has taken on many roles in the school over the last few years working in both the classroom and the

office. Everyone in the school wishes her the very best as she starts her new job.

We look forward to welcoming all the children back on Monday 15th April. Have a great break!

Mr Turull

News from the Classrooms

This week in Robins we have read the stories We’re Going On An Egg Hunt
and The Golden Egg and also made Easter cards.

This week in Kingfishers we have learned to recognise patterns in symbols
but also in sounds and actions. We learned about first aid, when and how to
contact 999 and we had a visit from Mr Matthews who is a paramedic.

In Art, we completed our DT project by painting our clay animal sculptures.
The book of the week was Rabbit Foo Foo, we drew and re-wrote the story
in a story map.

This week in Starling class we completed our DT unit on vehicles. Over the
term we have studied how vehicles have a mechanism of wheels, an axle
and an axle holder in order to make them move. We designed and made
our own moving vehicles, ensuring that we included these things.

delicious Easter breakfast. They have worked so incredibly hard all term that
they have really earned this Easter treat. What a fun and tasty end to an
amazing term!

/'t- Goldfinches have had a wonderful end to the spring trem celebrating with a
>

Swallows have enjoyed some fun writing opportunities this week to practise
their skills in using tension as well as dialogue which advances the story. We
7// also loved the chance to make some fun Easter cards!
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(’
Diary Dates
April
Monday 15th Term 5 begins
Friday 19th Year 4 Street Dance Festival at Merlin Theatre
Monday 29th Class Photos
(N

FOLS 4
PLANT SAL€

Saturday 11th May 2024
10am - 12pm

Leigh on Mendip Memorial Hall

Garden Plants, Vegetable Plants, House
Plants and Herbs :
Raffle G
P Refreshments

Raising funds for our school

Leigh on Mendi
Schgool \p




